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September 19, 2022

Dear Sir,

Sub: Information required under Right to Information Act, 2005

1. Please refer to your online RTI Application bearing Registration Number:
DOFSR/R/T/22/01310 dated 13/09/2022, received by Stock Holding
Corporation of India Limited (“StockHolding”) from the CPIO, IFCI Ltd. New
Delhi on September 13, 2022.

2. In this context, please be advised that as of now there is no estamping
agreement executed between Stockholding Corporation of India Limited &
the State Govt of Arunachal Pradesh. In view of the same, the question of
Authorised Collection Centre (ACC) registration and distribution of Estamp

paper does not arise at this point in time.

Thanking You
Yours faithfully,

For Stock Holding Corporation of India Limited

/{ryﬂ /MM

Pooja Srivastava
Div. Manager Legal

CC: Varinder Malik
CPIO, IFCI Ltd
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